
 
 

HEMINGFORD ABBOTS PLAYING FIELD 

 

Minutes of the meeting of the Administrative Trustees 

 
Present:  HAPC Parish Councillors: Marcus Whewell, Zoe Ryall, Peter Keen, Phillip Cooke and Glenda 

Perrott 

Clerk: Maxine Blewett  

 

MINUTES 
Meeting opened at 9.15 pm 

1 Apologies for Absence 
None. 

2 Declarations of Interest 
None. 

3 Open Forum 
No attendees. 

4 To approve the Minutes of HAPF meeting held on the 24th of  October 2022 
Resolved to approve the minutes of the meeting held on the 24th of October 2022. 

5 Matters Arising  
A request was made to add an agenda item to discuss whether the Playing Field should be 
made available to host an event to celebrate the King’s Coronation. 

6 
6.1 
 
 
6.2 
 
6.3 

Playing Field 
Noted:  HAPC approved the repairs to the wet pour following Wicksteed Leisure’s 
recommendations following the annual inspection.  The repairs will be carried out as soon 
as weather permits.   
Noted:  Since the last meeting regular safety / inspection checks have been carried out by a 
resident on Royal Oak Lane and no issues have been reported.   
Noted:  The Hemingford Hub has approached HAPC with a request to consider erecting a 
‘Man Shed’ on the Playing Field.  At the recent HAPC meeting it was resolved to take no 
further action until the Hemingford Hub has responded to HAPC’s request for additional 
information. 
. 

7 Meeting closed at 9.25 pm 

8 Date of Next Meeting 
Monday 24th April 2023 immediately following the HAPC meeting. 

 

 


